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Tuesday 7th November 2023 

Year 5 WW2 day letter 

Dear parents and carers, 

On Thursday 14th December, as part of our topic of World War 2, the children shall be taking part in 
a WW2 day in school to deepen their understanding and celebrate the end of our incredibly 
interesting topic. 

There is no cost to the day, but we highly encourage the children to dress up as an evacuee or in 
other World War 2 themed attire to get fully into the spirit of the day. Please see below for ideas of 
costumes. 

Any further questions, please speak to your class teacher and look out for photos on the school 
website! 

Many thanks, 

Mrs Steed and Mr Langley 

 

 


